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Our next social will be a “special” event!   CATOE and JATOE are teaming 

up to have an “Outdoor Driveway Social” featuring the beautiful Oriental 

Console with the Paramount 450 sample set.  The artist for the afternoon 

will be the 2023 ATOS Organist of the Year, Donnie Rankin!   

The social will take place “under the tents” at my house (Taylor Trimby) in 

Joliet.  Starting time will be 2pm.   It could be warm, so dress accordingly!   

More details will be forthcoming, but we wanted you to plan for this ex-

citing event.   

Donnie at the 2023 

Convention accept-

ing his Organist of 

the Year Award — 

in front of the    

Oriental Console! 

 

                      Edna! 

 

 

We are also working on a few other 

surprises for this special afternoon!  

Watch for the July edition for direc-

tions and more information for this 

event.   



More News 

David Rhodes continues to 

entertain on our 3/10 

Wurlitzer on Friday nights 

before the evening show at 

the Tivoli.  Be sure to check 

out Classic Cinemas web 

page to find out the sched-

ule 

Movies at the Rialto: Ghost 

Busters June 5 and Sand 

Lot June 20.  All movies 

start at 7:00 pm   Organ 

music on the Barton 

Grande by Taylor Trimby 

starts at about a half hour 

before the movies begins.  

CATOE is on 

Facebook… Check out 

the: 

Chicago Chapter of 

the American Theatre 

Organ Society 

PO Box 2631 

Joliet, Illinois  60435 

Phone: 815.955.0522 

 

 

Email: catoe_61@att.net  

The Chicago Area Theatre Organ Enthusiasts are committed through performances and 

educational efforts to help the public understand and appreciate how remarkable these 

organs truly are. It is also why we are dedicated to their preservation.  
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CATOE 

We are also working on a 

very special event in 

September or October!  

You won’t want to miss 

this — so stay tuned!  

We are in the planning 

stages for a September 

social at Mundelein too!  

Please support all the venues 

that have and use their       

theatre organs.   


